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March 16, 2020

Dear Colleagues,

Greetings!!

Last few weeks have been tumultuous for the entire world and the coming few will be
more critical. The corona virus in India is reaching the third stage in our country where
community transmission and infection happens. It is very important that we take
measures to counteract this immediately. If we don't do this the consequences of its
fallout would be in lakhs.

This is to request you to please take adequate measures of proper hygiene, and other
precautions as prescribed by various competent authorities, in your institutes and work
places.

It is also advisable to keep them closed for the next 15 days as advised by relevant
authorities. This will substantially reduce the risk of community transmission.

Please provide all help and facilitate students who may be away from home and facing
difficult time. Please ensure proper hygiene and cleanliness in the hostels and adequate
medical attention if need be.

Whenever there is choice between the wellbeing and health of our nation and anything
else there is no choice at all.

Let us stay healthy. Let us unitedly fight the pandemic.
With warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

HABEEB KHAN




